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ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE

REPRESENTATIVE KURT OLSON

Chair, Labor & Commerce
Member, Resources, Military & Veterans Affairs, Rules
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State Capitol 145 Main Street Loop, Ste 221
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 Kenal, AK 99611

Phone: 907-465-2693 ; Phone: 907-283-2690

Fax; 907-468-3835 Ofﬁdﬂl Business ; ‘ Fax 907-283-2763

FAX TRANSMISSION FORM

Date: April 18, 2009

Fax to number: (907)-714-2388

Attention: Johni Blankenship, CMC, Borough Clerk Phone: (907)-714-2162

[From: Representative Kurt Olson - " Phone: (907)-465-2693

| _f”}ﬂdditional Comments:

. .Please distribute a copy of the following letter to Mayor Dave Carey, Members of the
KPB Assembly, and Dr, Donna Peterson, KPBSD.

Thank you.

Number of pages, including this cover sheet: 2
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The information contained in this transmission is privileged and confidential. 1t is intended for the use of
the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, the
reader i3 hereby notified that any consideration , dissemination or duplication of this communication is
?tri,ct]y prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please return this transmission to us
al the above address by mail, Tn addition, if this communication was received in the U.S., please notify us
by phone (907) 465-2693 . :

Email: Represantative_Kurt_Olson@legis.state.ak.us
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ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE

Official Business

Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of Mayor David R. Carey
144 N. Binkley, Soldotna, AK 99669

[

Déa‘r Mayor Carey,

As you are well aware, the current economic climate has slg,mﬂczmtly impacted the amount of
state funds the Kenai Peninsula Borough can expect next year. As competition for available
funds intensifies, it Is increasingly important that the Kenal Peninsula Borough differentiate
itself from other boroughs in the state. One way in which the Borough can distinguish itself is
by lts support for education. :

: We kmdly suggest that the Borough consider funding educaﬂon to the cap. Funding to the cap
~ demonstrates the value the Borough places on education and 15 a commitment the Legislature is
’hkely to look favorably upon when funding decisions are made. In the past, full funding by the
Kenai Peninsula Borough has given us a great tool to use when we compete for education
dollars. It places the Borough in an improved position to receive funding and signals our strong
§upport of area students.

As leg]slators who share your commitment to quality pubhc education, we respectfully ask that
you consnder this suggestion.

‘ Please feel free to contact us with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

! o K

. ‘gcpresentaﬂve Mike Hawker

Sénator Tom Wagoher : ~ Representative Kurt Olson

i

Representative Representative Paul Seaton






